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July 23, 2020 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Re: New Elementary School in Binbrook 
 
Today the Minister of Education announced $13,528,858 in funding to build a new 615 pupil place 
elementary school in Binbrook. This second Binbrook School will help ease the current 
accommodation pressures at Bellmoore Elementary School.  
 
HWDSB staff are working with the developer of the new subdivision where the school will be 
located, to acquire the site once the land is registered with the City of Hamilton.  
 
We are committed to creating learning environments that are safe and conducive to healthy 
development and learning for our current students and future generations. 
 
As planning continues, updates will be provided regularly on HWDSB’s website at 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/construction to ensure communities are aware of timelines and next steps.  
 
We look forward to sharing details as they are confirmed. Please feel free to reach out to my office 
or your local Trustee with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paul Denomme 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/construction
http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/trustees/

